Drama News
Welcome everyone!  Week number 1 is done!  (I have to say I could get used to 4 day week and weeknds)  It has been wonderful to see so many returning faces and meeting the new students.  Looks like it’s going to be a very fun year.

· A few important dates coming up soon: 
· Improvisation Team auditions will be after school in the drama room on Wed. Sept 11th and Thursday Sept 12th
· First Booster meeting of the year will be Tuesday September 17th at 7:00pm in the drama room
· Oregon trip meeting for parents and students going on the Oregon trip next month will be right after the booster meeting at 8:00pm
· FCPS is re-vamping the on-line ticketing system again this year.  We are waiting to send out our Booster membership forms until we have new information so we can make any adjustments that are needed.  Stay tuned!
· I will be in my room this Thursday during our Back To School Night Open House.  I look forward to meeting you and/or seeing returning faces as you make your way around the building.  
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For those of you that are new to our Drama Family, I send out a newsletter at the start of each month to make sure you are up to date on all our activities.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me or our Booster President, Cyndi Branciforte with any questions.  All our information can be found on our awesome website at www.oaktondrama.org as well as our Facebook page; facebook.com/oaktontheatre.
I look forward to a fun and creative year with your students.
Vanessa Gelinas




